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Trump’s $1.5 Trillion Infrastructure Plan: Unlikely to Impact
the Muni Market in 2018.

President Trump’s long-awaited $1.5 trillion infrastructure plan is finally coming into the
forefront of discussion moving into 2018.

While details have been sparse, the proposed plan would put a heavy burden on local and state
governments, as well as private corporations, and could have a significant impact on the municipal
bond market. The upshot is that a finalized plan is unlikely to come to fruition in 2018 despite the
administration’s promises.

Continue reading.
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